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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #19-0121   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 19, 2019 
 
TITLE: Traffic Signal System Assessment 
 

 
The City’s Neighbor Survey asks our neighbors to rate their “Satisfaction with the 
Overall Flow of Traffic” in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  In our latest survey, the 
satisfaction was the lowest to date, with only 15% saying they were very satisfied or 
satisfied.  Following that result, staff was asked to hire a consultant to research the 
current state of the signal system within the City limits, determine what it would take to 
take over signal control in Fort Lauderdale, and to research what technologies could be 
implemented beyond the current system to improve operations and satisfaction.   
 
This is the first presentation by the City’s consultant, Kittelson & Associates, to describe 
the current state of the City’s traffic signal system and present three scenarios to 
improve traffic flow for our neighbors through variable investment and resources.   
 
The Transportation and Mobility Department is seeking feedback from the City 
Commission on the preferred scenario. 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Traffic Signal System Assessment Presentation 
 

 
Prepared by:  Christine Fanchi, Transportation and Mobility 
  
Department Director:   Julie Leonard, Transportation and Mobility 


